
Connecticut River Salmon Association 

16 Forest Road, West Hartford, CT 06119 

April, 2016 

Members, CRSA 

Ladies / Gentlemen: 

 The Board of Directors of CRSA has authorized a trip of our CRSA members to Limestone Trout 

Club and LTC has agreed to host us for a trout fishing adventure at the club's property in northwest 

Connecticut. 

 The date will be Wednesday, May 11, with the next day, Thursday, May 12, being reserved for a 

rain date if needed. 

 Limestone Trout Club is regarded as having one of the outstanding still water fisheries in the 

northeast with 6 ponds, 3 of which are deep water former limestone quarries. The 96 acre property 

includes a clubhouse, a cabin, and various maintenance buildings in a largely wooded setting. Two of the 

ponds are equipped with rowboats. LTC is a fly fishing club. 

 The day will begin at 9:00 AM and our fishing will continue through 6:00 PM. Our invitation is for 

20 rods so the first 20 CRSA members who register will be accepted. Fishing will be catch and release, 

except that each angler may keep one fish of 17 inches or less. There will be a $30 fee per angler which 

includes morning coffee and lunch. 

 CRSA members are asked to sign-up for this special opportunity by contacting CRSA Board 

member Bob Hoffman by phone (860 614-3861) or e-mail (nanbob57@comcast.net). After calling or 

writing to request your spot, send your check for $30 to Bob, made out to Limestone Trout Club, at 23 

Steep Hollow Lane, West Hartford, CT 06107. Payment is requested before our fishing date. 

 Limestone Trout Club address is 29 Allyndale Road, East Canaan, CT.  LTC is located 6 miles west 

of downtown Norfolk just north of route 44 on Allyndale Road. 

 I am pleased to announce this CRSA opportunity and I look forward to joining you for an 

outstanding day of fly fishing. 

Sincerely, 

Tom Chrosniak 

President,  

Connecticut River Salmon Association 

 


